
Martin Law supports Radiothon
for CHOP
For the second year in a row, Martin Law was a proud sponsor
of last week’s 98.1 WOGL Loves Our Kids Radiothon to benefit
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia. Marketing Manager at the
firm,  April  Colby,  attended  the  Radiothon  at  CHOP  and
presented  Martin  Law’s  donation  of  $3,000.

 

The WOGL Radiothon is a fundraising event for the Children’s
Miracle  Network  (CMN)  at  the  Children’s  Hospital  of
Pennsylvania, which in the pass eleven years has raised over
$5.5 million dollars for the CMN. The two-day event allows for
the 98.1 radio listeners to make donations by phone, online or
in person. It also provides live entertainment, games and
crafts for the children who are staying at CHOP.

The Children’s Miracle Network is a non-profit charity that
operates within the Children’s Hospital of Pennsylvania and
provides support for the patient care services offered to the
children and families at CHOP.

Martin Law is honored to be a supporter for such an important
institution in the community of Philadelphia.
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